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      I strongly oppose HB2548 and would ask you to vote No on this bill. This does 

not help workers or consumers and would just make farming harder and  more 

expensive. HB2348 would force farms and ranches out of business. With all the 

regulations farmers have already, we don't need these farms to go out of business, 

as they are ones who supply our local foods. Voting No on this bill would save our 

farmers from unnecessary expense or having to reduce worker hours to control labor 

costs like they did last year. Just stop trying to control everything and everyone. Its 

ridiculous and is ruining Oregon.  No more Taxes period. 


